District VII VCDA Director’s Meeting
February 8, 2013


Meeting was called to order at 9:40 AM by Cindy Freeman.

Sectionals were discussed.  We had voted on doing sectionals. Teachers need to be prepared to lead them.

We will be using sheets during the auditions.  The judges will be behind the curtain.  We will vote on whether to continue using them, and whether or not to purchase them.

The floor was given to Raejie.  She reminded us that it is important to get forms in on time.  Raejie was thanked for hosting.  

Introductions were made.

There is a change in the assigned dressing areas.  The girls will be in the old gym.  The boys will be in the girl’s dressing room.

Cindy said that everyone’s help was going to be needed this weekend.  We are down in the number of directors this year.

The meeting about All-VA auditions will be this afternoon.  Teachers may not be a judge for a section in which you have students.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:52.


Respectfully submitted,

Suzanne Spirup
